
 
 
 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL BI-MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF THE 

WEST TEXAS PARALEGAL 

ASSOCIATION 
2016-2017 – Issue 1 

October 17, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

 

PARALEGAL DAY CELEBRATION 
Monday, October 24, 2016 

5:30 p.m. 

MCM Elegante 

801 Avenue Q 

 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Wednesday, November 2, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. 

Schlotzsky’s, 3715 – 19th Street, Lubbock, Texas 

Terri Morgeson, Director of Low Income Taxpayer Clinic 
 

 

EXECUTIVE MEETING 
Wednesday, December 7 

5:30 p.m. 

Location to be determined 
 

 

 

DUE TO LATE SUBMISSIONS 

NO INDEX WAS PREPARED 
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President’s Message 

I want to thank everyone for a great start to our new 

year!   

We are off to what is going to be a busy year for us.  

We are hosting the TAPA conference this coming 

April.  We will have it at the Clarion Hotel (located 

on the South Loop).  If there is a committee that you 

want to help with, please let me know. We need 

assistance with the planning, outlining the menu and vendors, gathering 

sponsors and door prizes and so much more.  If you have an idea, please 

share it! 

Paralegal Day celebration, October 24th, at the MCM Elegante (look for 

additional information in the flyer).  I hope to see everyone there.  We will 

present the Paralegal of the Year award, who will it be?  Come and find out!   

Andrea D. Griffin Darland, PP, PLS 

WTPA President 2016-2017 

  

2016-2017 Officer Installation 
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F irst Vice President’s Message 

 

I want to personally invite everyone to come and join us for the 

West Texas Paralegal Associationôs Membership Meeting that 

will be held at Schlotzskyôs, 3715 ï 19th Street, Lubbock, Texas 

on Wednesday, November 2, 2016 at 6:00 p.m.   

Our speaker will be Terri Morgeson, Director of Low Income Taxpayer Clinic.  

There will be 1 hour of free CLE available.  Please make plans to join us at the 

upcoming meeting.  

If you would if you would like to eat dinner, please come at 5:30 and you will be 

able to order and enjoy your dinner with us while our speaker is doing her 

presentation.  

If have any questions or you need any information, please contact Cindy Martinez 

at 806-928-0526.   

 

 

CINDY MARTINEZ . PP, PLS 

First Vice President  

West Texas Paralegal Association  
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Second Vice President’s Message 

Membership Chair  

Sylvia Juarez 

As a reminder, membership dues and renewals were 

due on or before September 7, 2016. If you have not had the opportunity to renew your 

membership, your name will be kept on our distribution list until the end of the year. 

To date, we have a total of 16 Active Members, 6 retired Life Members, and 2 Associate 

Members. 

We also have a total of 2 Sustaining Members which have been a great asset to the association. 

We would love to increase our membership within the next few months! Remember dues are 

only $20 a year!!  Take advantage of membership as dues are very affordable. 

As a reminder, as stated in our bylaws, ñThe objectives and purposes of this Association shall be 

to establish good fellowship among Association members, NALA, the Paralegal Division of the 

State Bar of Texas, and members of the legal community; to encourage a high order of ethical 

and professional attainment; to further education among members of the profession; to cooperate 

with bar associations; and to support and carry out the programs, purposes, aims and goals of 

NALA.ò 

We invite you to come join us for the Paralegal Day celebration at the MCM Elegant on 

Monday, October 24, 2016.  Bring your renewal application and dues.  If you are a new member 

wanting to join you can visit our website for the application.  Bring your completed application 

and dues and we will present your application to our membership at the November meeting.   

As membership chair, I encourage you to join a great group of leaders within the legal profession 

and take advantage of the wisdom and knowledge available to each and everyone by networking 

and attending upcoming meetings and CLE opportunities! 

If you have any questions, please free to contact me at:  syl_juarez@hotmail.com; 806-777-5149 

or 806-775-2217. 

 

As a reminder, membership dues expired September 30, 2016. Please visit our website at 

www.westtexasparalegalassociation.org to download, print, and complete forms. 

 

 

mailto:syl_juarez@hotmail.com
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 T reasurer’s Report 

Elma Moreno 

 
 

Treasurerôs Report is distributed to the Membership by email with Agenda 

or at the meeting. 

 

 

N  ala Liaison Report 

Lola Smith-Gentry, ACP 

 

If  you are in need of CLE, please be sure to check the NALA.org page. I will continue to 

forward emails I receive from NALA. I have sent in the list of our new officers. 

Is there something you want shared with NALA? Let me know. Our semi-annual report is 

due on December 1. 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

WTPA HOSTING 

2017 TAPA CONFERENCE 

April 7 and 8, 2017 

If you have any ideas or suggestions, please pass on to Andrea! 



October 2016  Page 7 

 

 
Error! Unknown document property name. 

 

  



October 2016  Page 8 

 

 
Error! Unknown document property name. 

  

OFFICERS and 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

2016 - 2017 

 
President  
Andrea D. Griffin Darland, PP, PLS 

1722 Broadway 

Lubbock, Texas 79401 

adarland@mcjllp.com 

(806) 762-0214 

 

First Vice-President 

Legal Education Committee Chair 

Cynthia Martinez, PP, PLS 

Durbin & Associates 

4705 ï 64th Street 

Lubbock, TX 79414 

806-928-0526 

Cjmartinez2000@hotmail.com 

 

Secretary 

Guadalupe Gurrola 

Legal Aid of NorthWest Texas 

1711 Avenue J, 79401,  

cell phone 806-448-4717 

work 806-763-4557 ext. 6006, 

gggurrola@hotmail.com 

gurrolag@lanwt.org 

 

Parliamentarian 

Bylaws and Standing Rules Chair 

Gloria Martin, Paralegal 

Splawn Simpson Pitts 

P.O. Box 1376 

907 Texas Avenue (79401) 

Lubbock, TX  79408-1376 

Phone:  806/765-8048 

Cell: 806/773-9811  

Fax:  806/765-5308 

Email: gmartin@ssplubboklaw.com 

 

Paralegal Division Liaison    

Kimberly Fox 

Crenshaw, Dupree & Milam 

kfox@cdmlaw.com  

 

 

Bar Liaison 
(to be appointed) 

 

President-Elect  
Emily D. Walterscheid, PP, PLS 

1001 Main St. Suite 200 

Lubbock, Texas 79401 

806-702-4852-W 

806-782-8927-C 

Emily@MatthewHarrisLaw.com ï Primary 

Ewalterscheid@gmail.com 

 

Second Vice-President  

Membership Chair  

Sylvia Juarez 

Legal Management Assistant 

City Attorney's Office 

City of Lubbock 

PO Box 2000 

Lubbock, TX 79457 

806-775-2217 - Work 

806-775-3307 - Fax 

806-777-5149 - Cell 

 

Treasurer 

Elma Moreno  

Legal Assistant/Office Manager 

Texas Tech University School of Law 

Clinical Programs 

1802 Hartford Avenue 

Lubbock, Texas  79409-0004 

806.834.8793 

806.742.4199 (fax) 

elma.moreno@ttu.edu  

 

NALA Liaison 

Lola J. Smith-Gentry, ACP 

Hund, Krier, Wilkerson & Wright, P.C. 

3217 34th Street 

Lubbock, Texas 79410 

806-632-7464 

mailto:adarland@mcjllp.com
mailto:Cjmartinez2000@hotmail.com
mailto:gggurrola@hotmail.com
mailto:gurrolag@lanwt.org
mailto:gmartin@ssplubboklaw.com
mailto:kfox@cdmlaw.com
mailto:Emily@MatthewHarrisLaw.com
mailto:Ewalterscheid@gmail.com
mailto:elma.moreno@ttu.edu
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lgentry@hkwwlaw.com 

dldjgen355@aol.com 
 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SUSTAINING MEMBERS! 
 

  

 

 
 

Materials for publication can be 

submitted to Lola Smith-Gentry 

West Texas Paralegal Association 

Lexicon/Newsletter 

2413 Cedar Avenue 

Lubbock, TX 79404 or 

by email to  

dldjgen355@aol.com 

or 

lgentry@hkwwlaw.com 
 

This newsletter is being sent by email to 

anyone with a current email address on 

the roster.  

 

The Lexicon is published bimonthly 

by the West Texas Paralegal Association 
and is devoted to promote and educate about 

the legal assistant profession. 

Opinions that are expressed in this material 

are those of the authors and do not 

necessarily represent the views of the  

West Texas Paralegal Association. 

 

 
 

Any attorney, law firm, business, 

corporation, school or educator 

who supports the paralegal 

profession and the goals, objectives, 

and programs of this Association 

may become a sustaining Member 

of the Association upon approval 

by the Membership Committee. 

mailto:lgentry@hkwwlaw.com
mailto:dldjgen355@aol.com
mailto:dldjgen355@aol.com
mailto:lgentry@hkwwlaw.com
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